Rosenberg Corey

From: Catie Gould <catherine.e.gould@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:33 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Support HB2004

As a renter and friends of renters | urge you to vote yes on the House Bill 2004. Renters protections are long overdue in
Portland as our communities have been evicted without cause and displaced from their homes due to exorbitant rent
costs.

Thanks,
Catie Gould, 97213

Sent from my iPhone



